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Upcoming Meetings

Our final event of the Lions year will be our Family Picnic 6:30 pm, Monday evening, July 15, at
Maplewood Park in Centerville.  Bring a dish and tableware.  Drinks will be furnished.

Lions Club Installs New Officers
The Centerville Lions Club wrapped up it's 75th year June 10 by installing officers for
the next Lions year, which began July 1.  Lion Bob Hobson takes the reins of the club.
The only new Lion coming on board to serve as an officer is Scott Bevington, who
becomes 2nd vice president.  New board members are outgoing president Ty Farmer
and Anne Elstro.

Lion Paul Elstro recieved a Lions longevity award.  He joined the club on September 1,
1977.

Treasurer Dennis Stephen presented a preliminary report on the Fish Fry held on June 8.  He indicated
the profit for the one day event will be larger than the two-day fish fry a year ago.  The fish fry is the only
fund raiser for the club.

Lion Joe Elstro is preparing for a Lions Club Mini Golf booth at the annual Archway Days Festival August
23-25.

Members  were  reminded  the  family  picnic  will  be  held  on  Monday,  July  15  at  Maplewood  Park  in
Centerville. 

Lions Host Training Session
The Centerville Lions Club hosted an area training session
for new officers of the organization on June 20.  Held at
the  Centerville  Senior  Center,  fifteen  members  from
Williamsburg,  Fountain  City,  Richmond  and  Centerville
attended.

Instruction books outlining roles for offices were handed
out  with  each one matching the specific  office.   District
governor-elect also went over the goals and is working on
ways to attract younger members.

The International  Lions web site  is  going to  have major
changes with the phone app being different from the web
site.

Food was provided by the Centerville club.  Lions Holly's cheese ball and Wendy's homemade cookies
were a hit.

Centerville Lions Club Family Picnic

Monday, July 15, 2019 - 6:30 pm - Maplewood Park - Centerville, Indiana 

Bring your family, a dish and tableware.  Drinks will be furnished  

Lions News continues on other side

http://centervillelionsclub.tripod.com/


Outstanding Citizen Award
Lion Steve Sheckles finally has his Community Award.  He was unable to attend the
Community Awards Banquet in April due to the illness of his wife.  

Lion Jim Resh presented Lion Steve with the Outstanding Citizen Award Monday
evening, June 3.  Lion president Ty Farmer also presented Sheckles with the Lion's
Milestone Service Award for 30 years of membership and activity.

Mother of Lion Phil Stevenson Dies at 91
91 year old Mary Katherine Stevenson of Lynn died Friday, June 14 at Friends
Fellowship  Community  in  Richmond.   Born in  Richmond,  she graduated from
Boston High School.

She  is  survived  by  three  sons  including  Centerville  Lions  Club  member  Phil
Stevenson, four grandchildren, seven great-grandchildren and a brother.

She began  as a typist for NATCO following high school graduation.  She married
Swain Derrel Stevenson in 1946.  She later worked for Farmers Dairy in Carlos
where she became vice-president in 1971.  She and her husband also owned an
insurance agency.  After he died in 1988, she traveled around the world.

Arrangements were handled by the Wilson Shook Funeral Home in Lynn.  Private
memorial services were scheduled.  Burial was in Quaker Lynn Cemetery in Lynn.

Upcoming Events
 July 14 – Family picnic

August 23-25 – Mini Golf Booth at Archway Days
August – Board planning meeting

September 9 – Steak fry;  September 23 – Dinner meeting with program
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